LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING

-

4 NOVEMBER 2010
PUBLIC QUESTION (ITEM 6)

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive, or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Pravin Seedher 
Asked of:
Councillor Bill Stephenson, Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and Business Transformation  
	Question 5:  
“Given that the Council needs to save £50 million over the next 3 years, how does spending several million pounds extra on new IT equipment help meet this objective, and wouldn't it be best practice to put a contract of this scale out to public tender? 



